
ENTRANCE TESTING FOR
INCOMING 2025 STUDENTS

When: Wednesday 18 September, 2024 from 9:15am
to 11:45am. Drop off at 9:00am at the Student Centre.

Where: Tuakau College iHub
Who: 2025 Year 7-10 students

If you are from Pokeno School, Pukekawa School,
Harrisville School, Mangatawhiri School, Te Paina School

or Tuakau Primary we will do this test at your school.

FROM NON-CONTRIBUTING SCHOOLS

Any queries, please contact Mrs Fletcher on a.fletcher@tuakaucollege.com


